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From the Pastor  

Dear Friends in Christ, 

The New Year often seems bright with new 

possibilities. Many times we resolve to make a 

change for the better ɧ to do different 

things, or to do a better job of something. 

Those ideas can apply to our faith lives as well, so here at St. 

Luke we are offering two opportunities to change or renew our 

faith perspective as we start this year together.  

1) Do you feel like you spend more time being òdriven toó rather 

than òdrawn in?ó If you focus on what you fell you should do 

rather than what you feel excited to do, I believe our new 

worship series, òDrawn in,ó will speak to you. During this series, 

we will connect with our inherent creativity and nurture this 

foundational aspect of being human, giving us renewed energy 

for passionate work, delightful play, and creative problem -

solving to make this world a better place for all. The series 

begins January 20th and will run for six weeks.  

If you have a creative outlet that you draw from often, 

sometimes, or even one you used to enjoy, I would love to hear 

about it. Please call or email me or even stop by my office to 

talk about what you do that sparks your creativity and passion.  

2) If you find yourself entering the New Year facing debt or other 

financial concerns and hoping for a fresh start, our next book 

study has concrete hope and guidance for you. I will be leading a 

four -week study of Michelle Singletaryõs book, òThe 21-Day 

Financial Fast: Your Path to Financial Peace and Freedom.ó This 

book is filled with wisdom and hope from both a financial and a 

spiritual perspective. Even if your finances are entirely in order, 
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you will find a fresh perspective on how our relationship with our money influences our 

entire lives, including our ability to thrive spiritually. I will lead this class twice each 

week: Tuesday evenings from 6:30 to 8 and Wednesday mornings from 10-11:30 for four 

weeks beginning January 11 and 12. 

These books are available in the office during the week and the sanctuary on Sunday 

mornings for $10. For e-readers, it is available on Amazon for only $3.99.  

It is my prayer that each one of you begins the New Year knowing that God loves you 

beyond measure and that you are a blessing to the community that is St. Luke United 

Methodist Church. 

Peace, 

 

Cindy 
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5â  -äÔÌ 7ØÑâÌË .ÌâÐÚËÑáâ 9ÚÖÌØ #ÐßÑáâ×Èá 6ÌÈ 
5äØËÈë  *ÈØäÈßì   

-  ÛÖ 

5â  -äÔÌ 7.#   0ØâÈßÑÚ !æÌØäÌ  5ÐÌÉÚëÏÈØ  9ÑáÊÚØáÑØ 

 

1ÕÌÈáÌ ÒÚÑØ äá Èá èÌ èÌÕÊÚÖÌ %ÕÌÈØÚß 3ÚÚáÌæÌÕâ  &Ñßáâ -ÈËë ÚÍ âÐÌ 9ÚßÕË 

%ÕÌÈØÚß áÐÈßÌá èÑâÐ âÐÌ ÈäËÑÌØÊÌ ÐÌß âàÈÏÌËÑÌá ÈØË âàÑäÖÛÐá  "ÚßÙ ÑØâÚ âÐÌ ÚÛäÕÌØâ 

èÌÈÕâÐ ÚÍ !ÖÌßÑÊÈ á 'ÚÕËÌØ !ÏÌ  áÐÌ èÚäÕË ÏàÚè ƞÚÖ âÐÌ áÐë  ÐÚÖÌÕë ÚßÜÐÈØ ÑØâÚ È 

ÊÚØƈËÌØâ  ËßÑæÌØ èÚÖÈØ   !ØØÌÈÕÌË Éë ÛÌßáÚØÈÕ âàÈÏÌËë  áÐÌ èÚäÕË ÌÖÌßÏÌ Èá È 

ÊÐÈÖÛÑÚØ ÚÍ ÊÑæÑÕ ßÑÏÐâá  ÈäâÐÚß  ÈØË áâÈâÌáèÚÖÈØ  5ÐÌ Ñá ÉÌáâ áäÖÖÌË äÛ Éë 

1ßÌáÑËÌØâ (Èßàì 5  6ßåÖÈØ  èÐÚ ËäÉÉÌË ÐÌß 6ÐÌ &Ñßáâ -ÈËë ÚÍ âÐÌ 9ÚßÕË 

 

6ÑÊÔÌâ áÈÕÌá èÑÕÕ ÉÌÏÑØ ÚØ $ÌÊÌÖÉÌß áâ ÈØË ÌØË $ÌÊÌÖÉÌß âÐ 

6ÑÊÔÌâá ÈßÌ ÈæÈÑÕÈÉÕÌ ÍÚß  ÈØË ßÌÝäÑßÌË ÑØ ÈËæÈØÊÌ  Éë ÊÚØâÈÊâÑØÏ ÊÚÖÖÑƲÌÌ ÖÌÖÉÌßá *ÈÊÔÑÌ &ÌÕËÌ -  

#ÚØØÑÌ .ÌëÌß -  5äÌ (ÚƁ×ÈØØ -  1ÈäÕÈ 5ÑÌÍÌßã -  Úß ÑØ âÐÌ 5â  -äÔÌ #ÐäßÊÐ ÚƍÊÌ      

 

9Ì èÑÕÕ ÐÈæÌ  âÈÉÕÌá ßÌÝäÑßÑØÏ  âÈÉÕÌ áÌƲÌßá   )Í ëÚä ÈßÌ ÑØâÌßÌáâÌË ÑØ ËÌÊÚßÈâÑØÏ È âÈÉÕÌ  ÛÕÌÈáÌ ÊÚØâÈÊâ È ÊÚÖÖÑƲÌÌ 

ÖÌÖÉÌß   6ÈÉÕÌÊÕÚâÐá èÑÕÕ ÉÌ ÛßÚæÑËÌË äÛÚØ ßÌÝäÌáâ 
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St. Luke UMW clothing drive for the jail  

The St. Luke United Methodist Women are collecting long sleeved t-shirts, sweat 

pants, and sweat shirts for the women of the county jail. Please bring your donations to St. 

Luke. They have strict requirements for clothing, please read carefully. 

Shirts MUST be crew neck , with NO pockets , solid colors (NO graphics or text) . We 

will accept sizes Small -2XL . 

Sweat pants and sweat shirts must have no pockets , no writing or designs , round 

neck , no hoodies , no ties , just elastic. They can be white or colored. 


